Cubitt Town Junior School

Tuesday 5t September
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

On Thursday 7" September, swimming lessons will begin for years i+ and 5. Your
child will need to bring a swimm'uig costume-boys must wear correct swimming trunks
(nothing that falls beneath the knee) and girls a one-piece swimming costume. They
will also need a hat and towel. Swimming hats are sold at the office for £I. Please

note that deodorants etc. are not allowed.

lr Ocean will be going in the first session, so will need to be in school at 8.45am
ready to leave at 8.50am.

5 Buttercup will have the last session of the day, arriving back at school at
approximately 3.50pm. Please pick your child up from the back of the school.

¥ you. have any questions please see your child’s cass teacher.

Yours s'mcerelg,

thr

Mrs E Boyle
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